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Dear Madams/Sir: 
 
Re: Newfoundland Power Inc. – 2024 Rate of Return on Rate Base Application – 

Newfoundland Power’s Request for Extension to File Response to RFIs 
 
Further to Newfoundland Power’s request for Extension to File Responses to Requests for 
Information, the Board has granted the extension for the filing of responses to Friday, January 
26, 2024. The Board also approves the extension to file responses impacted by the audit of the 
Newfoundland Power’s 2023 annual financial statements on February 9, 2024.  
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the Board’s Legal Counsel, Jacqui 
Glynn, by email, jglynn@pub.nl.ca or telephone (709) 726-6781. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
  
 
Jo-Anne Galarneau 
Board Secretary 
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ecc Newfoundland Power Inc. 
Dominic Foley, E-mail: dfoley@newfoundlandpower.com 
Liam O’Brien, E-mail: lobrien@curtisdawe.com 
NP Regulatory, E-mail: regulatory@newfoundlandpower.com 
Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro 
NLH Regulatory, E-mail: NLHRegulatory@nlh.nl.ca  

Consumer Advocate 
Stephen Fitzgerald, KC, E-mail: sfitzgerald@bfma-law.com 
Sarah Fitzgerald, E-mail: sarahfitzgerald@bfma-law.com 
Bernice Bailey, E-mail: bbailey@bfma-law.com 
Public Utilities Board 
Maureen Greene, KC, E-mail: mgreene@pub.nl.ca 
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